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Wells - Prezi
Puritan punishments varied in terms of their
severity. Most minor offenses resulted in
monetary fines, but many individuals paid for
their unorthodox behavior in other, more
humiliating ways.

Crushing (execution) - Wikipedia
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Branding was a common punishment in colonial
America. The letter used for branding was
defined to fit the offense. Thieves usually
had "T" branded on their hand. A brand could
be applied to hands, cheeks, shoulders, or
foreheads, as a way to publically mark the
offense.

Bing: Puritan Punishment
Other crimes, however, were punishable by
shaming the convicted through public
humiliation. In order to achieve this, they
used many different forms of punishment
against those who were convicted of
committing a crime, or straying from the
Puritan lifestyle. Another unusual form of
punishment was the "Ducking Stool". Examples
of Punishable Crimes

Crime and Punishment in Puritan England
Facts & Information
The Puritans never incarcerated prisoners for
a long time. They accepted capital
punishment, though, for 12 crimes, including
blasphemy, counterfeiting and witchcraft.
Puritan law recognized the principle that no
one should be deprived of life, liberty or
property without due process. They also
explicitly limited government power.

Puritan Punishments
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The Puritans got fed up. On July 17, 1658,
they dragged Holder and Copeland to prison
and chopped off both men’s right ears. T They
were kept in prison, where they were brutally
and repeatedly whipped on a set schedule for
nine weeks straight. Then, finally, they were
forcibly sent back to England.

Puritan punishments for children - eHow
Puritan Punishment: Chillingworth as
Hawthorne’s Prophet In his defining work The
Scarlet Letter, Nathaniel Hawthorne writes a
story based upon an act of adultery between
Hester Prynne and Reverend Arthur Dimmesdale.

Life in England under Oliver Cromwell History Learning Site
Peine forte et dure (Law French for "forceful
and hard punishment") was a method of torture
formerly used in the common law legal system,
in which a defendant who refused to plead
("stood mute") would be subjected to having
heavier and heavier stones placed upon his or
her chest until a plea was entered, or as the
weight of the stones on the chest became too
great for the condemned to breathe, fatal
suffocation would occur.

Way More Than the Scarlet Letter:
Puritan Punishments
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What was the Puritan John Stubbs’ punishment
for printing a critical pamphlet? Hanging.
Imprisonment. Having his right hand cut off.
10. Who was the leading Welsh Puritan during
this period

Puritan Punishments -Branding
The Puritans frowned on sexual offenses as
evidenced from the number of documented laws
and convictions for sexual offenses. The most
commonly committed offense was fornication.
Typically, the punishment was a whipping,
sitting in the stocks or a fine. Bastardy, or
producing a child out of wedlock, received
more severe punishment.

A Critical Look at the 7 Deadly Sins
and Their Punishments
In conclusion, Hawthorne used his novel to
demonstrate the Puritan Culture. Hester
Prynne’s punishment demonstrated how strict
the elite was to those who broke the law and
committed sins since the justice system and
religion went hand-and-hand.

The use of public corporal punishment
up to the 19th
Boys caught playing football on a Sunday
could be whipped as a punishment. Swearing
was punished by a fine, though those who kept
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swearing could be sent to prison. Sunday
became a very special day under he Puritans.
Most forms of work were banned.

The Puritan threat test questions WJEC - GCSE History
Prideful people--those guilty of committing
the deadly sin of pride--are said to be
punished in hell by being "broken on the
wheel." It's not clear what this particular
punishment has to do with attacking pride.
Perhaps during medieval times being broken on
the wheel was an especially humiliating
punishment to have to endure.

Puritan Ways of Punishment | Synonym
Puritan Punishments Though puritans thought
of themselves as moral and religious there
were many crimes that occurred in those
times. In colonial America, the troublemakers
were punished in the center of town for the
entire public to see. They served their time
while the town people scoffed at them.The
puritans liked to humiliate people.

Puritan Punishment
Generally, puritans left punishments up to
the child's parents, unless the court felt
that the child new right from wrong.
Whippings were typically the harshest
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punishment a child could receive, but more
serious forms of punishment were used. During
colonial times, public whippings were a part
of puritan life.

Puritan Punishment: Chillingworth as
Hawthorne’s Prophet
A scold's bridle, sometimes called a witch's
bridle, a brank's bridle, or simply branks,
was an instrument of punishment, as a form of
torture and public humiliation. The device
was an iron muzzle in an iron framework that
enclosed the head (although some bridles were
masks that depicted suffering). A bridle-bit
(or curb-plate), about 2 in × 1 in (5.1 cm ×
2.5 cm) in size, was slid into the

Puritan Beliefs About Illegitimacy |
Synonym
It was a form of corporal punishment used in
parts of rural wales, usually for men accused
of wife beating, adultery or refusing to
marry a girl they had got pregnant. It was a
form of community

10 Horrifying Ways America's Puritans
Persecuted The
The punishment for wearing a disguise for
lascivious ends was a public whipping or a
fine of fifty shillings for the first
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offence. A second offence increased the fine
to five pounds, and, if the Bench thought it
necessary, a "bound to the behauior." In
1658, the enactment was included in the
codification of laws.

Scold's bridle - Wikipedia
Therefore Puritan courts were very strict
with those people who broke Puritan laws.
Some crimes were punishable by death,
including witchcraft, murder and treason,
while others crimes were usually punished by
whipping, prison, fines or time in the
stocks, where your arms and hands were pinned
down (sometimes people threw old fruit at
you)
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